
Gibson/Dozier Family Reunion 
HOST Committee: Colorado Chapter 
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6304 Southfork Drive 
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E-Mail: michael_berdine@prodigy.net 

 
January 24, 2005 

 
 
Dear Family & Friends of the Gibson-Dozier Family, 
 
Greetings from the Colorado Chapter of the Gibson-Dozier Reunion Committee!  The family 
reunion will be held August 19-21, 2005.  We are in the process of finalizing plans for the 
reunion to be held in Denver, Colorado.  Traditionally, our Family Reunions have always been 
held on the second weekend of August, but due to a citywide convention in Denver, we have had 
to move up our reunion date by one week. 
 
Events for this fun-filled weekend will be held at the Adam's Mark Hotel and Resort located in 
downtown Denver.  The Committee has reserved a block of rooms at the rate of $119 per night.  
Reservations for these rooms must be secured no later than May 31, 2005 in order to take 
advantage of the group rate discount.  Please note that another Family Reunion has also been 
scheduled at the hotel during the same week, so it will be especially important to secure the 
reservations by May 31, 2005 to ensure availability.  Arrangements for accommodations at the 
Adams Mark Hotel should be made by calling Thelma Porter at (719) 683-7966. 
 
The registration fee for the reunion itself is $89.00 for adults and $45.00 for children (ages 4-11).  
There is no charge for children under the age of four. In an effort to meet the needs of those who 
have dietary concerns, please note these concerns on your registration form.  If at all possible, we 
will try to meet your dietary need in the course of planning menus. 
 
The Committee is also developing a memorable T-shirt at the cost of $10.00 each.  To be sure that 
you obtain a shirt that meets your needs, please be sure to fill out the attached registration form to 
include the number of shirts needed and the size(s).  We will also be offering T-shirts for children. 
 
So that everyone may fully enjoy the weekend of the reunion, we ask that registration fees and 
payment for shirt (s) ordered to be sent to us no later than May 31, 2005. 
 
For further information, contact Thelma Porter at 719-683-7966.  We hope to see you all there. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Thelma Porter 
Colorado Chapter       



 
 

2005 Gibson-Dozier Family Reunion Registration Form 
August 19-21, 2005 

Adam's Mark Hotels & Resorts 
1550 Court Place 

Denver, CO 80202 
303-893-3333 

 
Name  REGISTRATION FEES 

Address  Adults                        $89.00 

City, State   Zip  Youth (4-11)              $45.00 

Phone Number  Under 4                      FREE 

Fax Number   

E-mail address   

 
 

Name of Attendee(s) 
  

  

  

  

 
TOTAL HEAD COUNT =                                              
 
Please note that it is very important that an ACCURATE HEAD COUNT is provided in order to 
accommodate ample seating during meals and special events. 
 
Indicate the size and quantity of T-Shirts below. T-Shirts are $10 and IX T-Shirts and up are $12. 
 

T-Shirt Size  Quantity Total Cost 

   

   

 
Please Mail All Checks Payable To: Gibson/Dozier Family Reunion c/o Thelma Porter 

      6304 Southfork Dr.   Payton, CO  80831 
 

Make reservations with Adam's Mark Hotels by calling Thelma Porter at (719) 683-7966 
The DEADLINE for the 2005 Gibson/Dozier Family Reunion discount is May 31, 2005. 


